BALTIMORE POLICE DEPARTMENT

Catherine Pugh Darryl De Sousa
Mayor Police Commissioner

May 21, 2018

Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council
Room 400, City Hall

100 N. Holliday Street

Baltimore, Maryland 21202

Attention: Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary

Re: City Council Bill No. 18-0231
RPP Area 24 (Greenway) — Plan Amendment

Dear Council President Young and Members of the City Council:

The Baltimore Police Department (BPD) has reviewed Council Bill 18-0231. This legislation is for the
purpose of amending the Park Management Plan for RPP Area 24 to prohibit parking without an area 24 permit
or visitor pass from 7:00 a.m. through 12 midnight, Monday through Saturday; correcting related language: and

setting a special effective date.

The BPD defers to the Parking Authority on this matter. Thank you for the opportunity to comment. The
BPD looks forward to working with the City Council on this matter.

Danielle Butcher
Office of the Police Commissioner

c/o 242 West 29 Street ¢ Baltimore, Maryland 21211-2908



